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Grenada Co-operative Bank Limited decides on Dividend 

 

The Board of Directors of Grenada Co-operative Bank Ltd, at its meeting held on 15 November 

2019, declared a dividend of $0.22 per share for the financial year ended 30 September 2019. 

 

In addition, the Board has fixed 17 December 2019 as the record date for shareholders entitled to 

receive a dividend and notice of the Annual Shareholders Meeting to be held on 16 January 

2020. 
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